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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 8:14 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: HP14-002

Please post in the Dakota Access docket HP14‐002, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 
 

From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 8:14 AM 
To: 'SFBUDMAN1@aol.com' 
Subject: HP14-002 
 
Rep. Beal: 
 
Thank you for your message regarding the Dakota Access Pipeline. It will be posted in the South Dakota Public 
Utilities Commission's formal pipeline siting docket, HP14-002, under Comments and Responses. Here is a link 
to the docket: http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-002.aspx  Since this is an open 
docket before the commission, correspondence is posted in the open, public docket so that the other 
commissioners and all parties to the case have access to it. 
 
You may be in interested in this Pipeline Siting Info Guide: 
http://puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/pipelinesiting.pdf  and Dakota Access Pipeline FAQ: 
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-002faq.aspx 
  

Chairman Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov  


